University of Missouri Extension of St. Charles County 260 Brown Road Saint Peters, MO 63376-1042 Phone 636-970-3000 Email: stcharlesco@missouri.edu



February 21, 2020

President Tim Fredricks Three Rivers Beekeepers

Dear Tim,

We want to thank you for your support of the University of Missouri Extension of St. Charles County. Your gift of \$2,140.00 will go directly towards the efforts to *Help Save the Gardens*, and will ensure that the extension center continues to provide programs and services to St. Charles County residents and their families for years to come.

The MU Extension is the outreach and engagement arm of the University of Missouri, bringing the University of Missouri to your backyard. The Missouri Extension Education Foundation of Saint Charles County was formed in 2008 to support the educational activities provided by the dedicated faculty, staff and volunteers at the Extension Center. Your contribution will let us continue to impact St. Charles County to address issues of food insecurity, health and nutrition, youth development, and putting food on the table of those who need it.

To show our gratitude for this significant donation, you will be listed on our sponsorship wall to commemorate all those who made this work possible. In addition, our Extension Council would like to provide you with a MU Extension inspired basket to be auctioned off at the upcoming county fair to help you continue offering opportunities for our county youth.

Again, we thank you for your generous donation. We look forward to working with you in the future as a supporter of the University of Missouri Extension of St. Charles County.

Cordially.

Alex Reichert

County Engagement Specialist